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Access to undergraduate research opportunities at a large re-
search university HEATHER LEWANDOWSKI, University of Colorado — The
American Physical Society has recently endorsed a statement that “calls upon the
nation’s four-year colleges and universities and their physics and astronomy depart-
ments to provide or facilitate access to research experiences for all undergraduate
physics and astronomy majors.” The first step in reaching this goal is to understand,
from the student and faculty member perspective, the awareness of research oppor-
tunities and the available access to significant research experiences. We present a
study of these issues at a large research university where there are over 500 under-
graduate physics majors.

Heather Lewandowski
University of Colorado

Date submitted: 09 Jan 2015 Electronic form version 1.4


